
 

 

This is to certify that 

Per Arne Godejord 
from 

Nord University Business School (Norway) 

 

participated at the International Conference The Future of Education – 14th Edition 
held online on 19 June 2024 and in Florence (Italy) on 20 -21 June 2024   

with a Virtual Presentation entitled  

 Language Models: Viable Strategies for Portfolio Assessment 
 


